
 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

      

Carol Nuteson 

1456 Surrey Lane 

St. Paul, MN 55125 

 

VIA EMAIL:  rental@nuteson.com 

 

RE: Appeal for property at 1162 Edgerton Street   

 

Dear Ms. Nuteson: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 11, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond recommended granting a 3-inch variance on the 

egress window in the first floor, southeast bedroom.  You indicated that the AC in the 2
nd

 

floor, east bedroom has been removed and that the window measures at 24 inches high by 

24 inches wide.   Inspector Mike Cassidy will need to verify this measurement.  If the 

window is in compliance, then the item would be moot. 

 

Please note that this will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda for Wednesday, 

November 2, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 

  

   

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:rental@nuteson.com

